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Mr. David Witherell 
Executive Director 
North Pacific Management Council 
1007 West 3rd Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska  99501 
 
Subject:  U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Change of Representative to the North Pacific Fisheries 

Management Council  
 
Dear Mr. Witherell: 
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) is informing the North Pacific Fisheries 
Management Council (Council) of a change to the Service’s representative to the Council.      
Mr. Jonathon Gerken has served in the role since 2018 and he will transition out of the Council 
representative role following the February 2021 meeting.  Ms. Holly Carroll, Fisheries Biologist 
with the Fairbanks Fish and Wildlife Conservation Office will assume the Council representative 
role for the Service beginning April 2021. 
 
If the Council has questions related to past updates, please contact the Anchorage Fish and 
Wildlife Conservation Office Supervisory Fisheries Biologist, Mr. Gerken, via email at 
jonathon_gerken@fws.gov or at 907-271-2776.  Ms. Carroll’s contact information is 
holly_carroll@fws.gov or 907-306-8201. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
       Regional Director 

 

 
United States Department of the Interior 

 
U.S. FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

1011 East Tudor Road 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503    
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